
 

 

 
 
 
February 9, 2012 
 
 
 
Steve Hosac 
River 8, LLC 
1770 W. State Street, Ste. 390 
Boise, Idaho 83702 
 
Re:  DRH12-00033 / 620 S. 9th Street 
 
Dear Applicant:  
  
This letter is to inform you that your application has been scheduled to be heard before 
the Boise City Design Review Committee on March 14, 2012 at 6:00 p.m. in the State 
Capitol building at 700 W. Jefferson.  Please access the room from the stairs at the        
8th Street entrance.  It will be necessary for you or your designated representative to 
attend.  A Staff Report on your application will be ready for your review two (2) working 
days prior to the hearing date.  

 
If you have any questions, please contact this office at 384-3830.  
  
Sincerely,  

 
Sarah M. Schafer  
Manager, Design Review and Historic Preservation  
Boise City Planning and Development Services Department  
  
SS/nh  

 
cc: John Price / The Architects Office / 499 Main Street / Boise, Idaho 83702 

 Bruce Taylor / Jensen Belts / 495 Main Street / Boise, Idaho 83702 


